
 
 

2022 Good Neighbor Award Winner 
 

 

 
 
 In recognition of lifetime service and 

dedication through volunteerism, 
virtue, civic engagement, and 

creativity to meet community needs. 

2022 Award Winner: 
Paul Stinson American 

Legion Post 514 

The Paul Stinson American Legion Post 514 are the sixth recipient of 
the city’s annual Good Neighbor Award. This group was nominated by 
Julie Maas-Kusske. Julie shared that the Paul Stinson American 
Legion Post 514 is made up of a committed group of veterans that 
volunteer numerous hours serving veterans, the community, and the 
Orono School District in various ways. This group has been operating 
in the Maple Plain community since 1924. 

 
The services that the Paul Stinson American Legion Post 514 have 
provided for the Maple Plain community are extensive. They host the 
annual Memorial Day service at Lewis Cemetery, present the colors at 
various community events including the Orono Homecoming Football 
game, and perform military honors for veteran’s funerals when 
requested by family. 
 
The Paul Stinson American Legion Post 514 truly exemplify what the 
Good Neighbor Award is meant to represent, caring for and serving 
the community. Thank you, Paul Stinson American Legion Post 514, 
for your patience, experience, compassion, knowledge, and dedication 
to the people of Maple Plain. 

 


